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      Millennium Park 
 

 
Reminders 
August 15th is our End of 
Year Celebration from 6-
7 pm.  We look forward 
to celebrating the end of 
the year and 
acknowledging our 
friends who are moving 
on to kindergarten! 
 
 

 
Many thanks to all of the 
families that joined us at 

Millennium Park.  The 
children really enjoyed 

looking at their 
reflections in Cloud Gate 

and had a great time 
getting wet in Crown 
Fountain.  They also 

enjoyed seeing all of the 
tall buildings and riding 

on the bus!  
 
  
 

 
 
 

News from the Purple Room 

The children have been 
enjoying the warmer 
weather as they expand 
their explorations outside 
and continue to 
investigate, construct 
and experiment inside 
the classroom. 
 

    SUMMER IS HERE! 
 

 

 
 

 
Reba Early Learning Center 

 

 

Purple Room 
Teachers 

 

Nicole Ramirez 

8 – 5 

Darcy Carter 

8:30 – 11:30 

Kendel Garcia-

Hammond 

9 – 1 

Selena Nelson 

2:00 – 5:30 

 


